
Dear parents/ guardians,

Halloween festivities will take place on Friday, October 29, 2021 and will look a little different
again this year in order to align with our health and safety practices.

To help students have a balanced halloween at the school, we encourage parents to only send
Halloween snacks for their own child. This will help ensure students get to experience some
halloween treats, while not overindulging at school. We put this practice into place last year
and noticed:

● More regulated kids at school and home after.
● Less tiredness in the afternoon.
● Better overall involvement of Halloween activities at the school.

Weapons, gory costumes and devil costumes are not permitted. Students are invited to wear
their costumes all day if they wish. Staff are currently discussing what our Halloween Parade
can look like this year. More information to come.


